
To live the American Dream 
arms and legs are not a luxury.

Please let Congress know you want 

them to support the bill that lets 

amputees get the replacement limbs 

they need without unfair limitations 

imposed by their insurance companies. 

For more information go to 

aopanet.org or Amputee-Coalition.org 

or armsandlegsarenotaluxury.com. 

Thank you.


